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Hello Everyone 

The weeks are flying by and we are moving swiftly 
towards the end of the school year.  
 
The end of Term 3A finished on a high with a Cabaret 
evening organised by Jenny on Friday 18 June. The 
students certainly did a grand job and made all of us 
proud of their amazing talents.  Well done to Jenny, 
Ms Halden and the students; an enjoyable night 
indeed. Thanks also to all the family and friends who 
bought raffle tickets and gave donations. The total 
sum of  £194.80 was raised and has been paid into the 
PTA fund.  
Raffle winners were:  Doris Yon - Slow cooker 

Diana Henry - Travel bag 
Myles Henry - Twister game.  

 
Saturday 19th June the Class of 2021 prom was held at 
the Encompass mess.  A very big thank you to Rick at 
Encompass for letting us have the Mess.  With a great 
team effort, the leavers, parents and their teachers 
had a most enjoyable night. The students looked 
absolutely amazing, the hall was beautifully decorated 
and the meal delicious. It was a night of reminiscing 
and celebrating the end of the leavers school journey 
and to wish them all the very best for their next 
chapter.  Congratulations to the Prom King and Queen 
and once again thank you to all involved.  
A final message to the Class of 2021: 

No one is you and that is your super power!  
Be you, do you, for you.  
 
Enjoy the pictures of both events included. 
Mrs  Maggott 
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